
CSI Kancheepuram Chapter organizes National Level Webinar on the topic “The Bright Side of 

Covid-19 – Opportunities” on 23rd July 2020 from 11.00 am to 12.00 noon. The session was 

handled by Dr.B.Chidhambararajan, Chairperson Division-IV, Computer Society of India. More 

than 260 Professors from various institutions in all parts of India were registered for the webinar 

and got benefited. The participants got the opportunity to know how to take the positive side of 

covid-19 pandemic period and everyone enjoyed the session, as it was interactive and interesting. 

 

 


